Fall 20__
RE:
Student Fitness Assessment
Dear Parent,

Your child will complete a Physical Fitness Test in the spring of his/her 5th, 7th, and 9th grade year.  The test measures your child’s fitness in the following three areas: 
1. cardiovascular fitness

2. flexibility

3. muscular strength and endurance
Please assist and encourage your child to be active daily.  Encourage individual growth and inspire your child to develop a positive attitude about health.  Physical fitness is an important component of health.  A person is physically fit when they are able to carry out daily tasks without undue fatigue, able to handle emergency situations, and possess sufficient energy to enjoy activities.

The Vista Unified School District is committed to providing a school environment that promotes student wellness through proper nutrition, nutrition education and regular physical activity as part of the total learning experience.

For more information about the Physical Fitness Test, please visit the California Department of Education website at:  www.cde.ca.gov/ta/tg/pf/
For more information on the district’s Wellness Policy and ways to improve your fitness and nutrition, please visit the Wellness page on the VUSD website at: www.vusdwellness.weebly.com.  
Sincerely,

Site Administrator
  
SAMPLE LETTER


DOWNLOAD A REVISABLE TEMPLATE (English & Spanish):


http://vusdwellness.weebly.com/educators.html








